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Has the honorable Senator David Brock Smith from Port Orford lost his dingdang 

mind? Oregon has been a leader in vote by mail for decades, and has proven it to be 

a effective and equitable method of ensuring that all Oregonians have the ability to 

research and make the best decisions possible for their vote. I oppose this bill and 

suggest the honorable Senator Smith focus on more important things for the great 

state of Oregon, like water resilience!  


